
Cancer nurses continue their strike
 Norway 

Nurses at the Cancer Society, supported by their union, the NSF, are continuing 
their strike in protest at the Society's decision to switch employer organisations to 
take advantage of a poorer collective agreement. This is the longest strike in the 
union's history (see first epsucob@NEWS report in issue 10) and the NSF says it is 
gaining more and more support.
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